Follow-up on NIS2 Requirement

Dear Registrar,

This is a follow-up to the email sent yesterday regarding your responsibility for
dispatching communications and updating your customers’ data.

It has come to our understanding that it may be difficult for you to be able to comply with
the requirements and ensure that Registrant data has been checked/updated within
September 1, 2025.

Punktum dk has therefore decided to postpone the deadline for Registrants to
check/update their contact information. The deadline for publishing email addresses is
postponed until October 1, 2025.

This means that you must send emails to Registrants no later than September 1, 2025.

Our reassessment and postponement of the announced deadlines has specifically been
made based on what we consider reasonable, considering both the summer holidays and
the late announcement/adoption of the NIS2 Act.

We also have a correction to the section “Follow up required™

To confirm that all registrants have received the update information, you must submit a
list to us of all the registrants you have contacted. This list mustinclude, at a minimum:
User id, Company Name, Domain Name, and Email Address. Please send the list to
registrar@punktum.dk.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions

Best regards
Med venlig hilsen / Best regards
Mathias Baltsen

Kundeservice medarbejder / Customer support
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